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MILITARY SPOUSE EMPLOYMENT PARTNERSHIP
Hunt Military Communities announces a new partnership with 
the Defense Department.

On October 25, 2022, Hunt Military Communities will join the 
Defense Department Military Spouse Employment Partnership 
in an in-person induction ceremony and annual event in 
Arlington, Virginia. Hunt Military Communities joins more than 
70 new partners to MSEP — bringing the number of employers 
to more than 615.

MSEP connects military spouses with hundreds of partner 
employers who commit to recruit, hire, promote, and retain 
military spouses. Since its inception in 2011, MSEP employers 
have hired more than 220,000 military spouses.

CLICK HERE FOR MORE INFORMATION

OUR CEO’S MESSAGE
Dear HMC Residents,

As we wind down the year, I want to thank you personally for choosing to make your home at Hunt Military 
Communities. I know you have a choice when choosing where to call home, and we appreciate the opportunity to 
serve you and your family.

Recently, we completed focus groups in each of our communities. Thank you to the residents who participated and 
shared their candid feedback. We have identi�ed areas of opportunity from your sentiment that are being 
prioritized for 2023. We look forward to continued dialogue with our residents on how we can collectively continue 
to make living on base a great experience.  

On November 11th, we will honor our many veteran residents who unsel�shly answered the call and served our great nation in the 
name of duty, honor, and country. The entire HMC team is grateful and proud of their many sacri�ces, and we want to be the �rst to 
thank you and your families for your service to our nation. 

Lastly, we want to wish you all a Happy Thanksgiving. I hope you can all make meaningful memories with your loved ones, and for 
those families with a deployed service member, we are both grateful and humbled by the sacri�ces your family makes for all of us. 

As always, thank you for allowing us to serve you.

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President and CEO
Hunt Military Communities
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https://myseco.militaryonesource.mil/portal/events/live/2022-msep-hiring-fair


PET OF THE MONTH
Nova Harris

IMPORTANT EVENTS
Indoor Soccer Tournament

Join us for our 2022 Indoor Soccer Tournament- 6 vs 6. Tournament 
length November 1st – November 17th, 2022. Team registration can be 
picked up at the Sports O�ce of Joe Dugger Fitness Center.

See website for details:
https://www.navymwrmidsouth.com/activity/76e0a058-412d-41bc-b5f
8-ba30d6978ebe.

Humvee Challenge

Joe Dugger Fitness Center’s Humvee Challenge is back! Joins us Wednesday 
November 9th in the parking lot south of Joe Dugger Fitness Center from 
11 AM - 1 PM to see who is tough enough to pull a Humvee across the �nish 
line in record time. For more information, call 901-874-5497. 

Register online at https://www.navymwrmidsouth.com/register or 
https://forms.gle/JS8gbUEdPQ4TYJG2A. 

Thanksgiving Dinner Giveaway

November is a great time to celebrate and give thanks! We want to know 
what you are most thankful for this season for a chance to win a turkey 
dinner with all the yummy trimming for this year’s Thanksgiving 
festivities. All you must do is email us what you are thankful for to 
MidSouthContact@HuntCompanies.com. The selected winner can pick 
up their prize at the o�ce. The winner will be announced Friday, 
November 18th. For current residents only. 

*The prize dinner is not pre-cooked. 

YARD OF THE MONTH
David Atkins

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS
Starting around October 31st, 2022, for approximately 30 days, NSA 
Mid-South Public Works Department will be conducting Storm Water 
In�ltration sewer smoke testing. The purpose of smoke testing is to �nd 
potential points that allow in�ow and in�ltration in the public and private 
portions of the sanitary sewer system that could lead to high �ows during 
storm events. 

EMPLOYEE SPOTLIGHT
Marvin Thompson

He came in as a Maintenance Technician and has been 
with Hunt at MSFH since January of 2020. Last year, he 
was promoted to Maintenance Supervisor. He is a 
dedicated employee and a hard worker, and our residents 
love him. He is kind, e�cient, and respectful to all. He is 
very much a family man, as well as a respected Minister 
within his community.  We are lucky to have such an 
individual at Mid-South Family Housing.

COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENTS 
There are 20 homes in the Conway neighborhood scheduled to have the 
exterior of their homes painted.

MidSouthFamilyHousing.com

NOVEMBER IS NATIONAL VETERANS
AND MILITARY FAMILIES MONTH
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